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SUBJECT: REMINDER: College Returns to 100% Staffing by Monday, February 7, 
2022 
 
I am taking this opportunity to remind everyone that as previously announced, Monday, 
February 7th, will mark our return to 100% on-campus staffing levels throughout the 
college. While we will continue the safety protocols on campus that have kept us safe 
while returning to work, I feel hopeful that next week will mark a major milestone in our 
community’s return to post-pandemic operations. 
 
For almost two years, many of us have been able to take advantage of flexible 
scheduling, even while others remained on campus. During that period of separation, 
isolation, and uncertainty, we persevered and used a variety of methods to remain in 
contact with each other and to keep our work moving forward. At last, everyone will be 
able to collaborate on site, and I trust our shared work will renew our sense of mission 
and service to our students and our community. 
 
Welcome back everyone! 
 
 


	FROM: Dr. Edward Bonahue

